[TC - 003]

As a resident in Waringsford, within the Gransha Ward, I am writing this petition, in opposition to the Boundary Commissions latest recommendation of transferring the northern part of the Gransha Ward from the Lagan Valley constituency to the South Down constituency. This proposal will be damaging to these rural townlands, as they will be split off and isolated from their community centres, the towns of Dromore and Dromara as these will remain within the Lagan Valley Constituency. 
I press the Boundary Commission to reconsider this recommendation and would propose that the entirety of the Gransha Ward remains within the Lagan Valley Constituency.

